
PARENT NIGHT!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Parent/Guardians, 

On October 10, at 6:00, you 

are invited to the school’s 

parent night event. During 

parent night, the students and 

I will talk to you about all we 

do in the class and what all 

we’ve done so far. I will have 

hung posters, art work, 

experiments, etc., around my 

classroom so you can see all 

the wonderful work that your 

child and all the other children 

have done. This is only an 

hour long so come out and 

experience this time with us. I 

would love to get to chat with 

you! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


